
From: Eric Depenau <depenaue1@outlook.com> 

Sent: Sunday, January 21, 2024 11:13 PM 

To: Mayor and Council <MayorandCouncil@districtofmackenzie.ca> 

Subject: Support our Troops Update  

  

Hello Mayor Atkinson, members of Council,  

 

Thank you for your recent review of the Support our Troops license plate program and 

for sharing information about the ongoing ICBC survey on district media.  

I am writing to provide you with copies of recent support letters received, including 

those from the local MLA and MP. As well, please find updated statistics about the 

program attached. Should the District of Mackenzie wish to supply a similar support 

letter, it would be most appreciated, and we would be sure to put it to good use with 

continued advocacy.  

 

Again, thank you for your time and consideration.  

 

Eric Depenau  
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CONSTITUENCY OFFICE:
PRINCE GEORGE-VALEMOUNT

1350 FIFTH AVENUE
PRINCE GEORGE, B.C. V2L3L4

PHONE: 250 612-4181
FAX: 250 612-4188

E-MAIL: shirley.bond.mla@Ieg.bc.ca

January 12, 2024

To Whom It May Concern,

RE: British Columbia’s Participation in the Support Our Troops License Plate Program

I would like to express my support for British Columbia’s participation in the
Support Our Troops License Plate Program.

Other provinces have created a specialty license plate purchasable by the public to show

support for our uniformed services and shared a portion of the proceeds to Support Our

Troops, the official charitable cause of the Canadian Armed Forces. British Columbia should

join with the provinces of Alberta, Manitoba, Saskatchewan, and Ontario in the Support Our

Troops license plate program. This is an opportunity to show support for those who have
answered the call to service, while creating a distinctive and meaningful design that pays
respect to British Columbia’s rich history.

Therefore, as the Member of the Legislative Assembly for Prince George-Valemount, I am

pleased to offer my support for the Support Our Troops license plate program in British

Columbia.

Sincerely,

Shirley Bond, MLA
Prince George-Va lemount



Fort St. John 
9916 100th Ave 

Fort St. John, BC 

V1J 1Y5 

Tel. : 250-787-1192 

Fax: 250-787-1195 

Dawson Creek 
10421 10th St 

Dawson Creek, BC 

V1G 3T4 

Tel. : 250-719-6848 

Fax:  250-719-6838 

Bob Zimmer 
 

Member of Parliament 

 

Prince George—Peace     

River—Northern Rockies 

 

Bob.Zimmer@parl.gc.ca  

bobzimmer.ca 

Ottawa 

Room 710 

The Valour Building 

Ottawa, Ontario 

K1A 0A6 

Tel. : 613-947-4524 

Fax: 613-947-4527 

Prince George 
1520 3rd Ave 

Prince George, BC 

V2L 3G4 

Tel. : 250-561-7982 

Fax: 250-561-7983 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

January 4, 2024 

 
RE: British Columbia’s Participation in the Support Our Troops License 

Plate Program  

 
To Whom It May Concern,  

  

I would like to express my support for British Columbia’s participation in the  

Support Our Troops license Plate Program.   

  

Other provinces have created a specialty license plate purchasable by the public 

to show support for our uniformed services and shared a portion of the proceeds 

to Support Our Troops, the official charitable cause of the Canadian Armed  

Forces. British Columbia should join with the provinces of Alberta, Manitoba,  

Saskatchewan, and Ontario in the Support Our Troops license plate  

program.  This is an opportunity to show support for those who have answered 

the call to service, while creating a distinctive and meaningful design that pays 

respect to BC’s rich history.  

  

Therefore, as the Member of Parliament for Prince George-Peace River-Northern 

Rockies, I am pleased to offer my support for the Support Our Troops license 

plate program in British Columbia.   

  

   

Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

 

 

Bob Zimmer 

Member of Parliament 

Prince George-Peace River-Northern Rockies    

 
 



LEGISLATIVE ASSEMBLY
of BRITISH COLUMBIA

January 4, 2024

To Whom it may concern

Re: British Columbia’s Participation in the Support Our Troops License Plate Program

To Whom It May Concern,

Coralee Oakes, MLA
Cariboo North

I strongly support British Columbia’s participation in the Support Our Troops License Plate Program.

Other provinces have created a specialty license plate purchasable by the public to show support for our

uniformed services and shared a portion of the proceeds to Support Our Troops, the official charitable

cause of the Canadian Armed Forces. I encourage British Columbia to join with the provinces of Alberta,

Manitoba, Saskatchewan, and Ontario in the Support Our Troops license plate program. This is an

opportunity to show support for those who have answered the call to service, while creating a distinctive

and meaningful design that pays respect to British Columbia’s rich history.

Therefore, as the Member of the Legislative Assembly of British Columbia for Cariboo North, I am

pleased to offer my support for the Support Our Troops license plate program in British Columbia.

Sincerely,

Cora lee Oakes

M LA

Cariboo North

Cariboo North Constituency Office

#401 - 410 Kinchant Street

Quesnel, B.C. V2J 7J5

T 250.991 .0296 I F 250.992.5629

Coralee .Oakes .MLA@leg .bc.ca

Legislative Office

Parliament Buildings

Victoria, B.C. V8V 1X4

‘‘w.coraleeoakesmla.ca



 
 

 

 

 

 

LEGISLATIVE ASSEMBLY 

of British Columbia 

 

Legislative Assembly 

 

Legislative Office: 

Room 201 

Victoria, BC  V8V 1X4 

Phone: 250-356-6171 

Website:   mikemorrismla.ca 

 

Prince George: 

#102, 1023 Central St. West 

Prince George, BC  V2M 3C9 

Phone:   250-612-4194 

Fax:      250-612-4191 

 

Mackenzie 

P.O. Box 2125 140 – 403 Mackenzie 

Blvd. 

Mackenzie BC  V0J 2C0 

Phone:   250-997-5281 

 

January 11, 2024 

RE: British Columbia’s Participation in the Support Our Troops License Plate Program 

To Whom it may concern, 

I am pleased to provide a letter of support for British Columbia’s participation in the Support Our Troops 

License Plate Program. 

Other provinces already offer the Support Our Toops License Plate Program, funds raised offer valuable 

funding to support current and former members of the Canadian Armed Forces and their families. It is 

time for British Columbia to offer this program in our province, we need to show our gratitude to our 

uniformed members! 

As the MLA for Prince George-Mackenzie I would like to thank you for considering British Columbia’s 

participation in the Support Our Troops License Plate Program. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Mike Morris 

MLA Prince George-Mackenzie 

 


